
MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT 
 

ALDANCARE 
 

We are here to help with financial needs or food items. We were established to provide 
temporary financial basic needs. Since the pandemic started, we have reached out to 
some, but if you have a need we want to encourage you to call the church office at 610- 
259-8010 and leave a message on Voice Mail #4. AII INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL. 
Simply leave your name, address, and phone #, and an application will be sent to you.  
When the application is reviewed, someone will call you promptly. No application is re-
quired to receive food items. Simply leave your name and phone #, and your name will 
be forwarded to church office. As Brothers & Sisters in Christ, it is our privilege to serve 
you.  We look forward to being a helping hand to you during these difficult times.   

 

SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION 
Our memory verse for February is Psalm 147:1 “Praise the LORD! For it is good to sing 
praises to our God; for it is pleasant, and a song of praise is fitting.” 
 
INFORMATION FOR VISITORS 
If you are visiting Aldan Union Church for the first time today or you would like to receive 
our weekly church email correspondence, please fill out the Welcome Card on the table by 
the entrances and place it in an offering box. We would like to acknowledge your visit.            
If you have items you would like to place on the churchwide prayer list, you can either fill 
out a Prayer Request card (on the table by the entrances) and place it in an offering box or 
call the church office at 610-259-8010. 
 
RESULTS OF THE ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING  
At the Congregational Meeting last Wednesday night, we voted in Dave Gingrich, Torjia 
Karimu, Ed Lochmoeller, and Steve Muir as Elders and Antonio Cruz, Gerry DeVita, Ray 
Kiker, Sunny King, Alan Miller, Bill Neef, Bill Pennington, and Howard Phipps, Jr. as Dea-
cons. Christine Armentario, Janet Craemer, Steve Darragh, Lindsay Phipps, and Loretta 
Stott were elected from the congregation to the 2022 Nominating Committee. Rob Burton 
and John Sykes from the Elders and Mark Bretz and Dan Lefferts from the Deacons were 
also elected to this Committee. If you did not pick one up yet, 2020 Annual Reports are 
available in the Foyer (one per family please) or by e-mail, please contact the office for in-
formation. 
 
THE CHURCH OFFICE will be closed Monday, February 15th for President ’s Day. 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES THIS MORNING: 
Bible School (with nursery) for children from infants through high school will be offered  
today from 10:45 – 11:30 AM after the morning Service. Though our regular Adult Bible 
School classes will continue to meet by Zoom and not meet onsite, we do offer a class in 
the Gym for all adults who are onsite while the children are in Bible School.  
 
 

AUC CONNECT 
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MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK 
 

DICK LYNCH 
 

“I praise the Lord to have AUC praying for the ministries in which we serve. I thank God I 
can work from home. I can work on several large projects and complete them as if I was 
at the DIU campus office. I am completing the evaluation and the AESP Report 2020: 
about a 350-page document with all included. Pray for strength and health. Praise the 
Lord for the 160 students enrolled in the class this semester. Dallas International Univer-
sity (DIU) could have a record high of 260 plus students this year. Pray for the students 
as they study to prepare for Bible translation and related ministries where the language 
has not been written. Pray for the development of the Sign Language Translation Pro-
gram.  
 

Pray for the anticipated move of administrators into additional offices this spring as DIU 
continues to grow. Pray for other personnel, especially for a Director of Library, finance, 
office workers, and linguistic teachers. Blessings to you all.”  You may send a word of 
encouragement to Dick at dick_lynch@diu.edu. 

 

 

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, pick up a copy of each week’s 
Missionary Moments located at all of the Sanctuary doors and check out our                         
Missionary Wall located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.  

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 



NEW MEMBERS CLASS BEGINS | MARCH 7TH | 10:45 AM 
As spring approaches we are preparing to begin the New Members Class again. So that we 
meet the covid restrictions, the class will be held in the Chapel (plenty of room for social dis-
tancing). The classes will start on Sunday March 7th at 10:45 AM. To sign up, call the church of-
fice (610-259-8010) or for more information, call Ed Lochmoeller (610-256-9060). 
 
ALDANCARE 
We are praising God that more people are using the Food Pantry. The following food items are 
needed; cereal, tuna, soup, canned pasta, mac & cheese, jelly and Rice a Roni. Bring these items 
to the containers throughout the church. The container across from church office is the most 
convenient during the week. Thank you for your continued generosity!  
 
WEDNESDAY PRAYER TIME 
The first Wednesday of the month is a time of corporate prayer. On the other Wednesdays  the 
church will be open to any small prayer groups that would like to meet for prayer from 7- 8 PM. 
They do need to contact Pastor Kevin (kevin.brock@auc.org) to be assigned a room. Groups will 
still need to follow our mask and social distancing guidelines. 
 
ADULT BIBLE SCHOOL CLASSES ON ZOOM 
Most of our Adult Bible School classes are meeting each Sunday by Zoom. If you are not a part 
of one of these classes but would like to join one by Zoom, please contact the church office 
(office@auc.org), and you will be put in contact with a class. 
 
MEN’S MINISTRY 
 

MEN’S TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30 AM — 7:30 AM  CHAPEL 
Our teacher for this week is Pastor Ed Lochmoeller. Coffee is provided. 
 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 
 

WOMEN’S WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 9:45 AM -11:00 AM CHAPEL 
Women are welcome to join us each Wednesday from 9:45 AM -11:00 AM.  We meet in the 
Chapel due to COVID-19, and masks are required. No refreshments will be provided. Any 
questions call Nancy Armentario at 610-622-2049. 
 

MOMS IN PRAYER 
Moms in Prayer meets on the 1st and 3rd Monday nights each month on Zoom from 7 - 8:30 
PM. Any mom, grandmom, aunt, etc. we would love to have you join us. Please contact Lysa 
Burton at rlrsburton@verizon.net or 484-995-5165 and let her know you will be joining. 
 

MOTHERWISE 
Moms of all ages and stages are welcome to join us on the 1st and 3rd Thursday mornings 
each month on Zoom from 9:30 - 11:30 AM. We are studying Priscilla Shirer’s Armor of God. 
Please contact Lysa Burton (rlrsburton@verizon.net or 484-995-5165). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FLOWERS IN MEMORY OF  ::  Peggy Hill, Dear Friend 
REMEMBERED BY  ::  Suzie Smith 
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